
                  NEW TEST 
NOTIFICATION DATE:   February 23, 2022 

                                            EFFECTIVE DATE:  February 28, 2022 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 
 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 
centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

CHROMIUM, RANDOM URINE 
994/LAB994 

 
QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Effective February 28, 2022, a new Chromium, random urine assay (994/LAB994), will be available to 
order. 
 
DETAILS 
 
The Chromium, random urine assay will be referred to LabCorp. Complete test information will be 
available in the Test Catalog on the effective date. 
 

 

https://allinahealth1com-my.sharepoint.com/personal/a015908_allina_com/Documents/Client%20messages/!2021/01%20January/www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory

